Sheriff Johnson,

It seems that you've had some problems lately with your supervisory staff and their
behavior. Since the subject has come up, there are many more within your organization at
a supervisory level responsible for similar type behavior.

One in particular, is Sergeant Shon McGuire. He has been involved in an extra-marital
affair for several months with the Beach Patrol Officer, Cara Gittner. If you recall, she was
the same offer that resigned from the Beach Patrol after being accused of having an
affair with Capt. Rich Gardner of the Beach Patrol.

If you were to check the history on his patrol car GPS, you would see that starting in mid
to late July of 2011, Sgt. McGuire took his issued vehicle to Officer Gittner’s residence,
sometimes while on duty at the end or start of his shift.

{
In my opinion, Sgt. McGuire should not conduct himself in this manner when he expects

his Deputies under his command to conduct themselves accordingly.

A Loyal Deputy
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